
Greetings to you dear friends who have prayed and supported Alfa y Omega Christian School. I want you 
to know how very important you are to us and the children we share the Gospel and a Christ-centered 
education with. Your prayers and support are changing the lives of these precious children and young 
adults. They might not have heard the Word had they not entered these big green doors of AyO Christian.   
As I shared with you in our August newsletter, here the whole month of September is a joyful event 
celebrating the independence of Guatemala from Spain. In 1821 Guatemala became an independent 
nation. The Catholic Church was the dominant religion 
but now, the Evangelical church has grown greatly and in 
all the large and small towns across the country. You will 
find many different dominations where the Word of God 
is shared. We are allowed to teach and share freely the 
Word of God in our Christian school. We have a great God. 
We have already started our trips with our school band as is 
the custom here. So the photos you will see along with this 
newsletter are from recent outings of our school band. As I 
have mentioned before the Guatemalan folks love a parade 
with lots of music and hey noise - a joyful noise unto the Lord. 
We share God’s love where ever we Go. Alfa y Omega Christian 
School is well known all over Guatemala. Our sharing God’s 
Word, our sports, our band, champions in Chess, and awards 
won for outstanding students - all this is thanks to your faithful 
support from dear folks like yourselves who believe in us  so 
we can share the salvation of our Lord to our children and their 
families. Thanks to you all sending love and blessing to each 
one of you.
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Just a reminder: 
Christmas is on the way!

Please remember that funds are needed to give 
Christmas blessings to our kids. You can send tax-
deductable donations to Globe marked Christmas funds.


